
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that Reeves Construction Limited will be conducting road 
construction activities to install municipal services to 645 Martin Street.  This work will 
involve a six (6) day full road closure with emergency and local traffic only access on 
Martin Street/North Water Street between Cork Street and Arthur Street in 
Mount Forest starting on Thursday October 3, 2024, until Friday October 4, 
2024, and on Monday October 7, 2024, until Thursday October 10, 2024, 
as weather conditions allow.  Roadway will be opened over the weekend. 
 
A map illustrating the project location is attached for reference. 
 
 

 
 
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson 


